
Report to Illinois Yearly Meeting from the Stewards 

Continuing Committee, Illinois Yearly Meeting House 

2012 October 27 

 

Carol Bartles, Dick Ashdown, and Roy Treadway, Stewards 

 

 Since the Annual Sessions of Illinois Yearly Meeting in 2012 June, the Stewards have focused on three 

activities. 

 

 1.  The Stewards have coordinated the renovation of the accessible entrance to the Clear Creek House.  

The project is nearly completed and is ready for final inspection.  While the financial accounting of the project is 

not complete, we anticipate that the cost of the project will be below the budgeted amount set at annual session. 

 

 2. The Stewards are working with the various committees that have primary responsibility for the ILYM 

property.  The Stewards have been involved with the Environmental Concerns Committee and the Maintenance 

and Planning Committee, which led the fall 2012 work weekend at the yearly meeting campus, and with the Site 

Envisioning Committee and Finance Committee.  We are also participating with the newly formed ad hoc 

committees: a) Capital Asset Management Plan (CAMP) Ad Hoc Committee reviewing on how to best utilize the 

CAMP Report and b) the Property Use Ad Hoc Committee on how to use the ILYM Property in the future. 

 

 3. The Stewards have arranged for the Dancing Rabbit group to start the deconstruction of the Long Metal 

Shed, milk shed, and brush pile south the Clear Creek House during the first week of November.  We are very 

fortunate that they are bringing three of the people who have worked here before.  We may let the aluminum 

siding remain on site for a while until the price of aluminum rises. 


